

October 19, 2020

Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor P.O. Box 2319 Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Christine E. Long

Registrar and Board Secretary

RE: Customer Choice Implementation (EB-2020-0152)

Dear Ms. Long:

Please be advised that Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Inc. has adapted its systems and processes to enable it to comply with the amendments to the SSSC that came into force on October 13, 2020.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours truly,

Peter Soules, CPA, CMA

Chief Financial Officer